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i-;i there,
My name is and | live at

| have heard the plans for council to place an organic waste centre so close to our homes. This is absolutely!!!l Unacceptable!!!

| am so angry, and feel like this is a kick in the guts! The amount of pollution, vermin and insects this will bring on is just NOT ON.

I don't know why OR how you would think "oh hey lets set this up right in the middle of suburbia where there are residents" is a good idea from the get go. Property prices
will decrease in value with such an attractive waste plant so close to homes won't it.

Yes there will be push back, and council should have consulted with the local community prior, not assume "ah this will just slide under the radar". People are not STUPID,
and residents need to be treated with respect!

This will truly be a great example when the next local election comes around surely.

| advise you to strongly reconsider scrapping current plans or moving it elsewhere where its not as populated!
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